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Following are highlights for the period of January 25 to February 18, 2016. 
 

 Held several teleconferences with Ministry staff regarding Syrian Newcomers as 

well as participating in a provincial working committee with the Ministry, school 

boards and various stakeholders 

 Held several teleconferences with COSTI and TDSB regarding Syrian 

Newcomers regarding a joint TCDSB/TDSB initiative 

 Participated in the Family Literacy Day event at St. Helen Catholic Elementary 

School 

 Brought Greetings at the i-Lite Conference (elementary students) 

 Participated in the Strategic Planning Retreat with Trustees and Associate 

Directors of Education 

 Dialogued with the Director of TDSB regarding matters of relevance to both 

school boards 

 Met with Ministry regarding the Board’s financial situation 

 Met with the Latin American Education Network regarding issues of concern 

 Welcomed staff and students at the Black History Month Mass held at the CEC 

 Met with representatives of the Arab Community Centre of Toronto in relation to 

Syrian Newcomers 

 Attended the Police/School Directors’ Meeting at Police Headquarters hosted by 

the Deputy Chief of Police 

 Along with the Chair and Vice-Chair of the Board attended a Provincial 

Roundtable organized by the Ontario Education Services Corporation (OESC) 

and the Ministry of Education 

 Attended the City/School Boards Advisory Committee at Toronto City Hall 

 Met with the Chief Medical Officer of Health, representatives from the TDSB and 

The Angel Foundation for Learning regarding Student Nutrition Governance 

 Attended a Ministry of Education working group meeting regarding Education, 

Literacy, Employment and Training 

 Along with the Chair of the Board met with the conductor of the Toronto 

Symphony Orchestra regarding opportunities for joint initiatives 


